
 PINCKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

 Minutes of Regular Meeting of January 18, 2014  

 
Persons Present:  

Pat Miller, Ashlee Jacobson, Paul Liechti, Harry Miller, Lance Fahy, Linda Bush, Melinda Toumi, 

Paul Jefferson. 

  

Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Minutes of previous meeting:  No meeting was held; not enough members present for a quorum. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT as of December 12, 2013. 

 

Balance in bank account  $1,277.91 

Reimbursements pending $1,214.62 

    $2,492.53 

 

Available petty cash  $   63.60 

DCBG funds remaining  $3,068.40 

  

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

 

Lawrence Association of Neighborhoods (LAN) report:  Linda Bush reported on most recent 

meeting. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

“Outside for Better Inside” trail:  Melinda Toumi reported on planning for the nature trail to be 

constructed on the former site of the VFW, scheduled for completion by May 1.   

 

Also discussed was a Kansas Department of Transportation plan now being developed for a trail 

network circumnavigating the City.  It was moved and carried that PNA send a letter to Kansas 

Department of Transportation supporting the plan.   

 

Sidewalks and Streets. Linda Bush reported on a DCBG survey and plans to address sidewalk gaps.   

 

CDBG application was submitted on December 2. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Lance Fahy reported on plans under way for the expansion of the Medical Arts Building at 6
th
 and 

Maine.  Discussion followed. 

 

Elections in February:  Melinda Toumi volunteered to run for the position of Vice President and to 

be on the committee to search for a new secretary. 

 

Upcoming meetings planned.  Jerry Coatney (Liberty Tax Service) has volunteered to give a tax 

seminar at the February meeting.  Dave Crawford has been approached about speaking at the 

March meeting about his interest in developing a plan for a down town grocery store.  Other 

possible topics for future meetings discussed. 

  

The meeting was adjourned.  The next scheduled meeting is February 15, 2014 

 

 

      HARRY MILLER 

      Secretary 


